Jeanette Serigas

From: Frank Peace

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2007 1:54 PM
To: Jeanette Spriggs

Subject: FW: SES-STA-20070108-00023

Hi Jeanette

FPeace

*** Non-Public: For Internal Use Only **% ---—- Original Message-----
From: Center, Ronald E [mailto:Ronald.E.Centergboeing.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2007 1:22 PM

To: Frank Peace

Subject: SES-STA-20070108-00023

Framnk,

In response to our previous telephone conversation, the subject Special Temporary
Authority (STA) is requested to support our satellite systems group, which manufactures
and provides satellite systems for various government and commercial agencies. We had an
unanticipated requirement to support a demonstration of this 1.8 meter VSAT terminal, and
did not have a regular license to support this operation. Alseo, since this is a temporary
requirement, we do not need a long term license for the terminal, and therefore are
requesting an STA. Your assistance is greatly appreciated.

Thanks,

Ron Center
The Boeing Company
Enterprise Frequency Management Services P.0O. Box 3707 M/C 2T-22 Seattle, WA 98124-2207

(206) 544-6583
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